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20th March 2023 
 
Perry Hall’s Library Launch 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that our school library is being officially opened next week on 
Tuesday 21st March: what an exciting day it will be for our Perry Hall family. It has been a long 
process designing and preparing our school library and we would like to thank all involved who have 
supported us with the purchasing of resources and the set up. 
 
To help celebrate the opening of our library, we have a local author, Serena Patel, visiting school. 
Serena Patel is the author of the Anisha, Accidental Detective series which was awarded the 
Sainsbury's Children's book Award for fiction. Serena will be leading a whole school assembly with 
our children and then officially opening our library for us.  
 
Throughout this week, our children, in classes, will have the opportunity to visit the library and be 
shown how our library will run moving forward. During this session, the children will choose a book 
of their choice to take home and enjoy, and then return using our new Library software – a separate 
letter explaining how books will be loaned and returned will be coming out to you shortly. 
 
As part of the official opening of our school library, we would like to invite you to view the library 
whilst you are in school for your child’s parent consultation on Wednesday 22nd March. If your child 
is in 3CF and is having their consultation the day before, or if your child’s parent consultation is 
taking place at an alternative time, then please ask staff to show you the library whilst you are in 
school if you would like to see it.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We hope you are as excited as we 
are for this special event and, once again, thank you to everyone who has supported us with this 
project.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
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